
 

 

24th February 2021 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
You will be aware that the government has announced that all schools will re-open as from 8th March 
2021.   
 

We are very pleased to hear this and look forward to welcoming our students back.   
 

As we will be required to undertake the testing of students three times, it will not be possible to have 
everyone back on site on the day of 8th March itself, as we do not have the capacity to test almost 
1400 students in one day. The government have made it clear that secondary schools are to 
organise this process as they see fit. With this in mind, we will need to stagger the return of 
students over two weeks.  
 

I will provide more information about the precise return to school as from 8th March once we have 
received further detail from the Department of Education.   
 

I am very pleased to report over 50 percent of you have agreed to have your child tested in school. 
Thank you.  If you have not yet opted into the testing programme, please respond via the app by Friday 
26th February 2021.  
   
Yours faithfully, 

  
Ms R Walsh 
Headteacher 


